
 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
Our ref: 14698 

22nd July 2010 
  
The Chief Planning Officer 
London Borough of Camden 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street  
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
                                                                            (MARCUS WHITWORTH– PROJECT MANAGER)
 
 

  

Dear Sir/Madam 

 
CLARIFICATION OF THE DECLARATION OF ICNIRP COMPLIANCE ISSUED AS PART OF 
THE PLANNING APPLICATION ATTACHED FOR SITE (CS 14698 - O2 9091 - VF 80451), ABC 
SELF-STORAGE, 145-147 YORK WAY, LONDON, N7 9LG 

I refer to the Declaration of Conformity with ICNIRP Public Exposure Guidelines (“ICNIRP 
Declaration”), sent with this application in relation to the proposed telecommunications installation 
as detailed above. 

The “ICNIRP Declaration” certifies that the site is designed to be in full compliance with the 
requirements of the radio frequency (RF) guidelines of the International Commission on Non-
Ionizing Radiation (ICNIRP) for public exposure as expressed in the EU Council recommendation 
of July 1999. 

The ICNIRP declaration produced by O2 takes into account the cumulative effect of the 
emissions from the proposed installation and all radio base stations present at, or near, the 
proposed location. 

The radio emission compliance calculation is based upon the maximum possible cumulative 
values. 

If you have any further enquiries concerning the “ICNIRP Declaration” certificate or the certification 
process please contact the Cornerstone EMF UNIT on 08454 450 450. 

Yours sincerely 

 
PROJECT MANAGER  
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Our ref: 14636 
 
 
Declaration of Conformity with ICNIRP Public Exposure Guidelines 
(“ICNIRP Declaration”) 
 
Telefónica O2 (UK) Limited 
260 Bath Road 
Slough 
Berkshire 
SL1 4DX 
 
Declares that the proposed equipment and installation as detailed in the attached planning 
application at; 
 
ABC SELF-STORAGE 
145-147 YORK WAY 
LONDON 
N7 9LG 
 
NGR: 529923 184852 
 
is designed to be in full compliance with the requirements of the radio frequency (RF) 
public exposure guidelines of the International Commission on Non-Ionizing Radiation 
(ICNIRP), as expressed in the EU Council recommendation of 12 July 1999 * “on the 
limitation of exposure of the general public to electromagnetic fields (0 Hz to 300 GHz)”. 
 
 
* Reference: 1999/519/E 
 

Date: 22/07/2010 

Signed: 

 
Name: Marcus Whitworth 

Position: Project Manager  
 
 
 
 


